
October, 2018 

2018 SSA Bob Russ, Sr. Men's 16" 50 and Over National
Championship Tournament

Crush won the National Championship
by defeating the Takers in the "if
game" 14-13, scoring 3 in the bottom
of the 7th. It was one of the best
National Championship games you will
ever see.
John Peligrino and Dave Bradel from
Crush were named Co-MVP's.
Down and Dirty finished 3rd and
Reheat finished 4th.

Please Take Our Survey! 
Please take our short survey about the HOF museum and activities. We want to know what

you are looking for when reading the HOF newsletter! 

To take the survey, please click here!

Thank you! 

Save The Date!

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/5DZVFB6


Annual HOF Inductee Dinner will be on April 27th 2019! 
  

The 2018 HOF Inductee voting will be opened in November and will be announced in
December! Mark your calendars!

Out of State Play
We are excited to see more 16 Inch softball tournaments and leagues being organized in

California, Arizona, Iowa, Wisconsin, Nevada, and more!

 The Psychopaths coming in 2nd recently in SSA Nationals was indicative of the quality of
play by out state teams.  Our game is healthy and growing.



 

Bricks For The Holidays! 
 

Looking for a great gift idea? Well, look no further! The HOF has bricks available for
you! Make sure you visit the HOF or go online to purchase your brick! 



Don't Miss Daily Old Photos on Facebook
The HOF Facebook page has been showing a different team every day - from the '30s to the
contemporary era. We update our followers on current event, upcoming events as well as
past events! We have had an average of 1,000 people view our highlighted teams,
individuals, and HOF features and activities. On several occasions, we have even hit 5,000-
7,000 views. Check us out and LIKE US on Facebook! We believe you will enjoy our page
and may see folks you know - or even your own team.



 
If anyone has photos/videos from this event, please send to Al Maag

 

 
Hall of Fame Museum Schedule

Open Saturday 12:00 to 4:00 Only

Call Rachell Entler at (708) 366-7500 x 17 for an appointment.   

The HOF is Looking for 16 inch Softball Memorabilia

A very nice patch was donated to the HOF. If you have any items that you would like us  to
consider for display please share by contacting Rachel Entler at Forest Park or drop off on a
Saturday afternoon at the museum.
 

Do you have a great story, photos, or ideas of league or team names you would like to
share? Send them to Tiffany.Hoffman@Maagcommplus.com for a chance to be featured in

our next newsletter.

To sign up for the newsletter, please email info@16inchsoftballhof.com

Sincerely,

The Chicago 16-Inch Softball Hall of Fame

Rachell Entler

mailto:al.maag@maagcommplus.com


7501 W. Harrison St.
Forest Park, IL 60130
Office 708-366-7500 x 17 
Email rentler@pdofp.org

STAY CONNECTED
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